



## SEASON TICKET HOLDERS

Mar 12, 2020 View as web page

## Important 2020 Indians Season Update

Dear Season Ticket Holder,

We are aware of Commissioner Robert Manfred's decision today to delay the start of the 2020 MLB regular season by at least two weeks and suspend Spring Training Games. We fully support today's decision as the safety of our community, fans and our employees/uniformed staff is of the utmost importance.

As we navigate these unprecedented circumstances, please know that we will not waiver from our commitment to deliver great service, communication and best solutions as we work to resume play in the future.

If you have any other questions please contact your Season Ticket Representative or Fan Services at 216-420-HITS. We greatly appreciate your patience and understanding.

Best wishes for health and safety,

Cleveland Indians

**Indians News** 

© 2020 MLB Advanced Media, L.P. All Major League Baseball trademarks, service marks and copyrights used herein are the property of the applicable MLB entity. All rights reserved. Any other marks used herein are trademarks of their respective owners.

Please review our Privacy Policy.